
  

  

Now that the acquisition of Alaska National is complete, we wanted 
to tell you about a few changes and enhancements we’ve made to 
make sure you have a seamless, efficient and positive experience 
across the CopperPoint Family of Companies. 
  

First, we are aligning the new business submission window to 120 
days prior to the policy effective date for CopperPoint, PacificComp 
and Alaska National.  

 

 

 

 

Second, we’ve established an inter-company business clearing process to eliminate any 
confusion for our agency/broker partners: effectively, a submission to any one company 
clears or reserves the account with all companies in the CopperPoint family. 
  
As a reminder, a complete submission is defined as a completed application for the 
requested lines of coverage, and a minimum of 3 years currently valued loss runs. 
  
Other than these two changes, I want to reiterate that it is business as usual. Your 
account team remains in place and renewals will continue to be serviced by your current 
company within the CopperPoint Family of Insurance Companies.  For additional lines of 
coverage for an existing account, or for new business, please work with your current 
CopperPoint/ PacificComp/Alaska National underwriter. 
  
We’ll continue to keep you updated through these agency/broker advisories as we move 
forward. For now, we’re focused on working closely with you to build a strong start for 
2020. Should you have additional questions, here is a link to additional FAQs for your 
reference. 
  
Thank you again for your continued commitment and collaboration. We look forward to the 
next chapter on our family journey, and to our continued mutual success. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

 

  

MARC SCHMITTLEIN 
President & CEO, CopperPoint Insurance Companies 
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You received this email because we believe you have an interest in our products and services. If you would like, you can manage your 
subscription preferences here. 


